Maleny Garden Club Inc.

PO Box 563

Maleny 4552



To Prospective New Members

Welcome to Maleny Garden Club. You may attend two general meetings and have morning tea as our guest.

After these two meetings you may wish to add your name to the waiting list to join our club.

The reason for the waiting list is merely because of a restriction in the space available to us and therefore the number of members we can accept at any one time.

If you join the waiting list, you may attend the monthly general meeting for a nominal fee of \$5.00.

You are also welcome to come on garden club bus trips and to volunteer at our annual event, "Gardening on the Edge" in June.

Sip'n'Snip events are for members only and you will have to wait to become a member before you can participate in these mornings visiting our members' gardens.

Please note that the newsletter is only distributed to members (via email).

Monthly general meetings are held on the last Tuesday of the month in Maleny, at the Maleny Showground Pavilion at 13 Maleny – Stanley River Road, starting at 9.30am for a 10.00am meeting start. On occasions, meetings are held at other venues, details can be confirmed on our website - www.malenygardenclub.org in the EVENTS section.

Please bring a mug for morning tea.

No dogs or children are allowed at club meetings or functions.

Any queries can be made by going to the CONTACT section of the website which shows email or telephone contact details.

Bill Henman – President 5494 3629

Marnie Trass – Vice President 5435 8406

Marie Hegerty – Membership Officer and Secretary 5494 4404

Enquiries - info@malenygardenclub.org